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TO:  Spearville Elementary School Parents 

 

SUBJECT: Parent Notification of Teacher Qualifications 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

The federal Elementary & Secondary Education Act Law (NCLB) requires that parents of students attending a 

school receiving Title 1-A funding be given notice of their right to request information regarding the 

qualifications of their child’s teacher. 

 

Basically the law states that you have the right to ask for information concerning the qualification of your 

child’s teachers as listed below: 

 

 Whether the teacher has met the State requirements for licensure and certification for the grade levels and 

subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction; 

 

  Whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional status through which State 

qualification or licensing criteria have been waived; 

 

 The college major and any other graduate certification or degree held by the teacher, and the field of 

discipline of the certification or degree; and 

 

 Whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals, and if so, their qualifications 

 

If you are interested in receiving teacher qualification information, please send a letter to: 

 Spearville Elementary Principal 

 105 East Davis 

 Spearville, KS  67876 

 

Please allow a few days for the requested information to be mailed to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Christopher Korbe, 

Elementary Principal 


